
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 12/5/2013 2:20:11 PM
To: 'Blattner, William' (WBlattner@semprautilities.com)
Cc: Stepanian, Raffy (raffy.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Fugere, Raymond G. 
(raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Laura.Genao@sce.com' (Laura.Genao@sce.com)

Bee:
Subject: Re: Safety OIR PD meeting

Billy,

Thank you. I’m happy to meet with you, but the main person who needs to be in this discussion 
is Ray. I think he is planning to be in San Francisco next week, so meeting next week here 
might work. Please coordinate with him and I’ll do my best to make myself available.

Best,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Blattner, William [mailto:WBIattner@semprautilities.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 2:14 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
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Cc: Fugere, Raymond G.; Stepanian, Raffy; Meredith Alien (MEAe@pge.com); Laura.Genao@sce.com 
Subject: Safety OIR PD meeting

Liza,

As I mentioned yesterday, the utilities would appreciate the opportunity to share our concerns with you 
regarding the pending PD in the Safety OIR. We are trying to set up other meetings at the Commission 
- hopefully next week - and it would be great if we could time a meeting with SED to minimize travel for 
folks. We’ll let you know when we have a better idea of potential dates. Thanks.

Billy

Billy Blattner

Manager of Regulatory Relations

SDG&E/SoCalGas

415.202.9983 0

415.517.4614 c

wblattner@semprautilities.com
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